
HB 2852 -- INSTRUCTION IN CURSIVE WRITING

SPONSOR: McGaugh

This bill requires school districts and charter schools to provide
instruction in cursive writing by the end of the fifth grade,
including a proficiency test of competency in reading and writing
cursive.

This bill is the same as HB 1502 from (2024) and HB 232 from
(2023).


